From: <u>annewalker@homelandgarden.com</u>

**To:** <u>Board of Public Works</u> **Subject:** 89254-Tree protections

**Date:** Tuesday, September 2, 2025 8:44:48 AM

**Attachments:** WPM\$P3KD.PM\$

[You don't often get email from annewalker@homelandgarden.com. Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a>]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

## Dear Board

We desperately need protections for our established trees. In Isthmus neighborhoods, we are short on canopy trees, and a lot of development and work occurs in the public ROW. Over the years, I have witnessed a lot of work that has harmed our canopy trees including damage to the roots, trunks and branches. In the Isthmus, many of the trees, should they die, will not be replaced due to utilities, both above and below ground. We need protections to preserve our canopy, and especially as our neighborhood continues to build not only buildings, but also the urban heat island effect.

Respectfully, Anne Walker (no attachments)